



Name _____

Date _____

CIVIL WAR WEAPONS

What weapons were used during the Civil War? The revolver was made especially for the war. This gun would shoot easily. It was strong and long lasting. The man who made the revolver sold 12,000 of these guns to the government for the soldiers. The soldiers in the North used these guns. These guns were so well built that some people smuggled them to the soldiers in the South.

Rifles were also very important in the war. They were made out of wood and metal. Most of them were very heavy. They had a wooden handle and long barrels. Most rifles used gunpowder.

There were at least 12 different types of rifles to buy. The most useful was the rifle that was copied from the British. It was called a musket. It could shoot up to 1,100 feet and hit most of the targets. It only weighed 9 pounds and 3 ounces. Most rifles were much heavier. They also came with a knife on the end of the gun called a bayonet. This was very helpful when the soldiers were fighting by hand.

The revolver and the rifle were the most useful weapons of the Civil War.

STORY QUESTIONS

- What does the passage mention about the rifle that was copied from the British?
 - It could shoot quite far, had a bayonet on it, and only weighed about 9 pounds.
 - It was very nice looking.
 - It was long, thin, and shot bullets.
 - It was made by Benjamin Franklin.
- Which sentence best describes a revolver in the passage?
 - It shoots 1,000 feet and weighs 20 pounds.
 - It fires a small bullet.
 - It is strong, long lasting, and shoots easily.
 - It was not useful in the Civil War.
- Which of the following is a **synonym** for *revolver*?
 - cannon
 - rifle
 - bomb
 - handgun
- Which statement is **TRUE** from the passage above?
 - Most weapons were not useful in the Civil War.
 - The rifle copied after the British rifle had a bayonet.
 - Revolvers were very heavy.
 - Revolvers were patterned after British guns.